
 

  
Pursuant to the Attorney General Internal Affairs Policies and Procedures and the Morris County 

Prosecutor’s Office Directive, a law enforcement agency must make public an annual report relating 

to certain Internal Affairs statistics. The following is the Butler Police Department’s annual report 

summarizing the types of Internal Affairs complaints received and the disposition of those 

complaints, for the 2016 year. 

 

Type of Complaint received                                       Dispositions 

 

2 Complaints of Excessive Force                                     Both complaints were exonerated 

 

1 Demeanor Complaint                                                    Sustained 

 

1 Domestic Violence Complaint                                      Administratively Dismissed 

 

3 Department Rule Violations                                          1 Exonerated and 2 Dismissed     


